
UPDATED STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  September 27, 2017      
 
RE: 1120 Curry Lane (permit application # T17-8617) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
A site inspection was done on September 26, 2017 to document the 
existing condition of the Sapodilla tree after Hurricane Irma.  

                



 



 
 
The tree is still standing after the storm.  There is a lot of damage to the 
canopy.  Values and condition remain the same as previously stated. 
 
Additional information has not been submitted regarding termite issue to 
the remaining tree.  No evidence of termites was found when digging 
around the base of the tree.    
 
Diameter: 58.2”  
Location: 80% (back yard tree)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 40% (poor, recent maintenance trimming permit removed trunk 
section with termites, dead branch areas throughout canopy, poor lower 
structure)  
Total Average Value = 73%  
Value x Diameter =  42.4 replacement caliper inches 


